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Sent: January-20-20 1:13 PM 
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Hi Nikolina, 
 
Thank you again for this opportunity. I have confirmed with the team how we would like to proceed. 
Here are the details: 
 

 The subject you wish to present (i.e., Overview of Programs and Services); 
Overview of Fortius community programs including KidsMove, BACK in the 
Game and LifelongSTRONG 

 The names and titles of all speakers; 
Andy Price – Executive Director, Fortius Foundation 
Dani Langford – Physiotherapist and Program Lead, BACK in the Game 
Jermaine John-Archer – Strength and Conditioning, Program Lead 
LifelongSTRONG 

 The name, address, and contact information for the designated speaker. 
Andy Price; Fortius Foundation, 3173 Kensington Avenue, Burnaby, BC; 604 292 
2532; andy.price@fortiussport.com 
 

If there is any further information that is required, I’d be happy to provide it. 
 
Is it usual to present some Powerpoint slides? If so, should we provide these in advance or can we bring 
a laptop to connect? 
 
All the best 
 
Andy 
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